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March 26, 2018 

 

Mr. Aaron Lawlor 

County of Lake 

18 North County Street, 10th Floor 

Waukegan, IL  60085 

 

Re: Lake Zurich Rural Fire Protection District 

 

Dear Chairman Lawlor, 

This letter is a request to submit my name for reappointment to the Lake Zurich Rural Fire Protection 
District, effective May 2, 2018.  I have been on the Fire District board for the past five years and would 
very much like to continue to serve the District.  This reappointment is to comply with Illinois 70 ILCS 
705/4, and which needs to be a part of the full County Board meeting agenda in April. 

Attached is my resume, which has been slightly updated from my prior resume from several years ago.  
As you know, I am also active with the Lake County ETSB, working with Amy and others in the 
consolidation efforts and system upgrades.   

If you have any questions or wish to discuss anything pertaining to this request, please feel free to 
contact me.  As the Lake Zurich Fire Protection District resides in both Districts 10 and 19, I have copied 
Board Members Bartels and Taylor on this letter. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

C: Charles Bartels 

 Craig Taylor 




